
 

  

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AFFILIEE A L’UNION MONDIALE DE BILLARD 

 

                                       

SECRETARY GENERAL 
Jean-Pierre GUIRAUD 

4 rue des Meuniers 
59000 Lille 

France 
 

jean-pierre.guiraud@eurobillard.org 
www.eurobillard.org 

         
 
FIBiS  
FEDERAZIONE ITALIANA BILIARDO SPORTIVO  
MANCINO Andrea  
VIA G.B. PIRANESI, 46  
20137 MILANO 
Via E-Mail,         Lille, 30.10.2019 

 

 

Dear Mr President, 

 

Following your request for organization, we confirm the allocation of the following 

competition: 

 

 

World Championship 5-Pins Individual “Open” 

From the 15th to the 19th of September 2021 

In  Calangianus (Sassari) - Italy 

 

 
 The granting of the event is based on the following conditions:  

1. Recognition of the current rules and regulations of CEB and UMB  

2. Payment of the organizing fee of 4 800.00 € within the period allowed for payment by the 

invoice sent in appropriate time by the CEB treasurer  

3. Fulfillment of the advertising policies of CEB and UMB and considering the interests of their 

advertising partners in printed papers and the tournament hall. 

 

 

Best regards,      
 

Jean-Pierre Guiraud 
  Secretary General a.i. 

 

                                                                

Banque Internationale à Luxembourg (BIL) 
BIC : BILLLULL  
IBAN : LU630022170919206900  
 


